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When can we meet in November?
Please fill out the poll: https://forms.gle/MCEMninKsVAQKAZS59

We’'ll meet in James Bay for a walkabout with Kathryn — see and discuss some of the many community
gardens in the James Bay neighbourhood. Brief meeting at the end of the walk.

Community Impact Awards

The City's Neighbourhood Team created a new awvard to acknowledge
residents who have made long-term contributions to improving their
neighbourhood. Six residents were recognized in 2023 at the Local Champions
celebration event. Recipients, chosen from across the city, are John O'Brien,
Robert Tornack, Kathryn Pankowski, Teale Phelps Bondaroff, Jack Meredith
and Patti Parkhouse. This annual award will be accepting nominations from the
public in the spring of 2024 so keep an eye open for those people who are

A = actively making Victoria a better city. Congratulations to the 2023 recipients!




